
 
 

 

Public Service Announcement 

Rapid Access closed on May 18, 2017  
 

Start Date: May 17, 2017 
End Date: May 18, 2017 
Nunavut                    90 sec 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Rapid Access Clinic at the Qikiqtani General 

Hospital will be closed Thursday, May 18, 2017, and re-open on Friday, May 19, 2017.  

 

Reception will be open for inquiries. Clients who require urgent care should register at 

the Emergency Room or call 975-8600.  

### 

 
Media Contact:  
Ron Wassink 
Communications Specialist 
Department of Health 
867-975-5710 
rwassink@gov.nu.ca 
 

 

mailto:xxxxxxx@gov.nu.ca

